Cotton, Douglas E

From: Hanbury, Liz

Sent: Thursday, July 08, 2010 7:50 PM
To: Cotton, Douglas E; Murphy, Sean
Subject: FW: Welcome

From: Angela Pernice [angela.pernice@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, July @8, 2010 6:14 PM

To: info@chpexpresseis.org

Subject: Re: Welcome

Thank you for responding to my email.

There is a meeting tomorrow at EPA, 290 Broadway, NYC regarding Champlain Hudson Power
Express Cable Proposal.

@ 2:00 PM. I am planning to attend.

I would appreciate your emailing me any information you may have on this project.

As you know there are many other OPTIONS available that do NOT REQUIRE this tremendous
expenditure. I would like a cost analysis. I will then inform you of other options that are
currently available which would not require an outlay of huge funds.

Thank you again for your contacting me and for your kind cooperation.

Sincerely,

Angela Pernice

President/CEO
Alliance for Independent Long Island

From: "info@chpexpresseis.org" <info@chpexpresseis.org>
To: angela.pernice@yahoo.com

Sent: Thu, July 8, 2010 10:28:40 AM

Subject: Welcome

Thank you for your interest in the preparation of the Champlain Hudson Power Express
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS).

Throughout the entire preparation process, we will be issuing updates and notices via email.
You are now signed up to receive these EIS updates.

For more information about the preparation of the EIS for this project, please contact Dr.
Jerry Pell, as follows:

Dr. Jerry Pell

Principal NEPA Document Manager

Office of Electricity Delivery and Energy Reliability (OE-20) U.S. Department of Energy 1000
Independence Avenue, SW.

Washington, DC 20585

Jerry.Pell@hg.doe.gov<mailto:Jerry.Pell@hg.doe.gov>

Telephone: 202-586-3362

Fax: 202-318-7761







